From: Susan Ellis <<u>srellis8@gmail.com</u>>
Sent: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 7:59 PM
To: info <<u>info@cityofcalabasas.com</u>>

**Cc:** Kindon Meik < <a href="mailto:kmeik@cityofcalabasas.com">kmeik@cityofcalabasas.com</a>>

Subject: Code Review of Revenue Generating Home Activities

Hi....please forward to the Planning Commision. Thank you.

Dear Planning Commissioners,

I urge you to recommend to uphold the 30 day minimum short term rental for all the reasons it was done in the first place.

Any exception would most certainly disrupt that particular neighborhood.

Thank you for your consideration.

Best regards, Susan Ellis Calabasas